
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE: Corn, Soybean and Wheat 
County Estimates Final 

 
As of March 6, 2008, Illinois corn, soybean and wheat county estimates are final.  Due to unforeseen 
circumstances, wheat county estimates were amended; please review your county for final estimates.  
 
Again, we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this later release date may have caused.  NASS is 
committed to providing timely, accurate, and useful statistics in service to U.S. agriculture. 
 
If you need any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact our office at 1-800-622-9865.  
 
We look forward to serving you in the future. 
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